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24th January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Oxford University Trip 16th May, 2024 

As part of our commitment to broadening horizons, raising aspiration and helping students make 
informed choices into the next stage of their education, we would like to invite your child to attend a 
trip to Oxford University, Corpus Christi College, on 16th May 2024. We will leave school at 7.00am, in 
full school uniform and should be back in school around 6pm. As this is a long journey, we will be leaving 
promptly to ensure we keep to the programme provided by Corpus Christi. 

Students should wear a waterproof coat as there will be a tour of the college and campus. This trip will 
have a science focus and is open to students studying triple science at GCSE. 

This is an invitation-only trip so we very much hope you will allow your child to attend.  

Whilst entry and touring of the University is free, we would ask for a donation of £30 towards transport 
which will be by coach, door-to-door. Payment will be added to ParentPay once we have established 
attendees. All food will be provided but students may bring their own lunch if required.  

If you are unable to make a donation at this time, please let me know.  

If you would like your child to attend this exciting opportunity to visit a world-renowned University 
Campus and experience university life, then please complete the consent form which we have added to 
your child’s Arbor account. Unfortunately, Corpus Christi impose a maximum group size of 23 students 
per visit so we will allocate places based on consent date order. 

Regards  

A Milnes 

Mrs Milnes 
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